
 

 

 

 

September 11, 2014 

 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge St. 27
th
 Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Kirsten Walli 

  Board Secretary 

 

 

Dear Kirsten, 

 

RE: Covering Letter re: Responses to the Technical Conference Questions (EB 2014-0073) for 

Festival Hydro Inc. ED 2002-0513  RE: January 1, 2015 Distribution Rates 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of Festival’s Responses to the Technical Conference Questions being filed 

today on RESS.   Please contact me at 519-271-4703 ext. 268 if you have any questions regarding the 

information attached. 

 

 

FESTIVAL HYDRO INC. 
 

 

 

Debbie Reece 

Chief Financial Officer 

 

http://www.festivalhydro.com/welcome.htm

